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Carolyn Rimmer

From: Rose Waller <dprrwaller@skymesh.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 25 May 2023 9:21 PM
To: Kentish Council
Subject: Landscape Conservation

[You don't oŌen get email from dprrwaller@skymesh.com.au. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 

  AƩenƟon General Manager 

  I am responding to the invitaƟon in the KenƟsh public noƟce for wriƩen submission in regard to KenƟsh DraŌ Local 
Provision Schedule of the Tasmanian Planning Scheme. Our representaƟon is in regard to our 
60 acres located at 145 Allisons Rd Lower Barrington which  40 acres is covered by a ConservaƟon Covenant. We wish to 
have the rezoned area under Landscape ConservaƟon Zone not Rural as suggested by the council. 
The area of land which border ours on both sides belonging to Philip Milner and Stuart Philps both also have a 
conservaƟon covenant. These are highly significant areas with a pair of breeding eagles and a great diversity of birds and 
wildlife. Please advise us of your decision and record this request . 

Kind Regards Rose and David Waller 
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